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November 30, 2020 
 

 
 
Greetings from King Salmon,  
 
As our communities continue to battle Covid-19 and in an effort to keep our schools open, I wanted to reach out 
to our approved air carriers in light of an increase in cases and our region being designated “medium risk” by 
BBAHC.  
 
We have always tried to err on the side of caution when it comes to district air travel and we are now not only 
faced with inclement weather, but also a global pandemic. We ask the air taxis who charter with LPSD, to clean 
and sanitize your aircraft prior to the charter, and require all passengers and the pilot (whenever possible) to 
wear a mask throughout the duration of the charter to ensure the safety of all.  
 
To close, I wanted to take a moment to, once again, thank our approved air carriers for your many years of 
service to the Lake and Peninsula School District. We are very fortunate to be working with so many long-
established Lake and Pen air carriers. 
 
We look forward to getting back to normal and flying with your company in the near future. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Ty Mase, Superintendent 
 


